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I would like to let you know that I will be retiring at the end of the 2021-2022 school year.  It amazes me that I have been
teaching for 35 years.  I always said I would know when it was time to go and that time has come.  Thank you.


-- 

Tina Arb
4th Grade Teacher 
Carbondale Attendance Center
(800) 836-9525
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